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Welcome back! 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break. 

 

In English, we are using a range of non-fiction 

text about the Romans.  We will researching 

different areas of Roman life and will then use 

what we have found out to write our own non-

chronological reports. We will move onto diary 

writing which will also be linked to the Romans.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

  



English 

Activities based on the Romans.  

We will be writing our own non-

chronological reports and diary 

entries. 

We will be doing whole class 

reading sessions 3 times a week as 

well as spelling and handwriting. 

 

Daily reading and grammar. 

Mathematics 

Measure- measuring, comparing, adding 

and subtracting volume (l and ml) 

Multiplication and division- a focus on 

the 3,4 and 8 times tables, using known 

facts 

Geometry- naming, sorting, classifying 

and describing 2D and 3D shapes. 

 

 

 

Science 

We will be learning about rocks 

and soils.  We will be comparing 

different rocks and soils and 

carrying out practical 

investigations to answer 

questions such as ‘Are all soils 

permeable?’ We will also be 

learning about the formation of 

fossils. 

 

PE 

Our focuses will be Dance 

and Cricket 

Trips 

As we cannot visit the Antarctic or 

any natural disaster hotspots for 

our trip this term ☺ we would love 

to get an explorer in to talk to the 

children about their experiences.  

If anyone knows of someone who 

would be willing to do this we would 

love to hear from you! 

Information for Parents 

Welcome back! 

Inside PE will be on a Tuesday. 

Outside PE will be on a Thursday. 

 

We will continue learning about The Romans.  

 

 

We will be comparing life in the Stone Age to life in the Roman times 

and will be learning about how the Romans have influenced our life 

today.  

In DT, we will be making bags. 

 

Trips 

We are looking forward to our trip 

to Butser Farm on the 7th May. 
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